
Next show: 
Wednesday, February 11,  
at 8:00 a.m.

Each month, a new video will be added to www.hydloandfriends.com. To learn  
more, listen to the Hydlo and Friends radio show on JBCCS. Its hosts, Luke MacLeod  
and Luc Duquette, discuss the environmental follow-up activities related to  
the Eastmain-1-A/Sarcelle/Rupert project, as well as the concerns of land users  
with regard to Hydro-Québec’s facilities and activities. 

Since the partial diversion of the 
Rivière Rupert, wildlife has had 
to adapt to new habitats. A team 
flies over the river and diversion 
bays to study the presence of 
moose. Listen to explanations 
from tallymen Philip Neeposh and 
Matthew Iserhoff and technician 
Rose Wapachee.  You will also see 
stunning aerial views of the Eeyou 
Istchee territory.

To watch the video, visit  
www.hydloandfriends.com

A new video at www.hydloandfriends.com
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Tracking 
moose

Philip Neeposh, tallyman. Rose Wapachee, technician.

Looking at the map before flying  
over the territory.

Tracking woodland caribou.
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